
 

 

All Fisheries are as previously announced. 

 

Port Valdez July 19, 2018 Closure Area 

 

  
 

The next scheduled seine fisheries announcement is anticipated to be at 2:00 pm Thursday, July 19. 

 

Announcement recordings are available for gillnet fisheries at 907-424-7535 and seine fisheries at 907-424-7345. In addition, 

announcement recordings are available in Anchorage at 267-2843. 

Additionally, announcements, inseason harvest data, and escapement data are available at the following web address: 

http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=commercialbyareapws.main (Prince William Sound and Copper River 

homepage). 
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